
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TEACHING MINISTRY  

Since the Gifts programme in the 2nd quarter we've 
been talking about kicking off a teaching ministry. 
Tuka and Simon are eager to start meeting up with 
those who are interested and gathering ideas.  The 
first meeting is next week, Sunday 6 Dec, 1pm - 
1:45pm, to gather initial ideas about the ministry and 
ask questions.  

 

PARENTS OF TEENS MEETING  

The next Parents of Teens evening will be from 6-
9pm on Saturday 12th of December 2009 at the 
Adeshinas’ house.  Please see Steve & Mishelle 
Sultanti for more details.  
 

HOGMANAY CHARITY CEILIDH  
The Edinburgh Church is hosting a Hogmanay 
Charity Ceilidh to raise money for the HOPE 
Foundation School in Bhuj, India. (Supported by the 
Scottish Churches) This will take place on 
Hogmanay (New Years Eve) Thurs 31st Dec 2009 
at the Stockbridge House in Edinburgh 8pm till late. 
The Ceilidh will be an extravaganza of Scottish 
dancing with music and much more to celebrate the 
end of 2009 and the coming of the New Year. It will 
be a great chance to meet some old friends and to 
make new ones. Come to Edinburgh and you will 
know why this is the place to celebrate Hogmanay.  
Please begin to make plans now! Spaces are limited 
for this event and adult tickets cost £15.  Further 
Details shortly. 
 

 

FELLOWSHIP OPPORTUNITY  

We are looking for several disciples, men or women, 
who have the desire to help in their community and 
in the church. One of our members, George Eaton, 
lives in a Care Home in Walthamstow, and we are 
appealing for help from those who can spend time 
with George. It would be really encouraging for him 
to receive visits from disciples who can talk, read the 
bible together, or take him out for walks in the park  
close by. If you would like to help in this way, please 
contact Tony Cameron on 07855 332 451 or 
camerontony@yahoo.co.uk, who is coordinating the 
visits.    
 

 

FUNDRAISING MEALS  

Abisola & Ayesha are organising a number of meals 
to raise money for the Village of HOPE and East 
Sector Benevolence.  This is a great way to have 
food and fellowship and support the needy at the 
same time. Please see them for details or call 
Abisola on 07595156560.  
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